
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Thursday 21st July 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We will be celebrating Roald Dahl Day on Tuesday 13th September 2022 in Years 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6. Children 

are invited to come to school dressed as a character from a Roald Dahl book.  

 

Roald Dahl Day celebrates the wonder of his books whilst supporting Roald Dahl’s Marvellous Children’s Charity. 
https://www.roalddahl.com/charity  

 

Please could families contribute £1 to the charity through ParentPay using the link below. All monies collected 

will go straight to the charity who fund specialist nurses for seriously ill children.  

 

Norwood Primary School Donations Page (parentpay.com) 

 

 

There is no need to spend lots of money on expensive dressing up outfits. If your child does not like dressing up 

or to save money on a new outfit, try some of these ideas: 

 

 Dress as one of the children from Charlie and the Chocolate Factory (purple/blue clothing for Violet, 

short trousers for Charlie, chocolate in hand and brown chocolate face paint stains for Augustus etc) 

 Sophie from the BFG- wear pyjamas/nightie, dressing gown and slippers 

 Danny from Danny the Champion of the World 

 Matilda- wear a dress and ribbon in your hair and bring a book of your choice 

 Make some large cardboard ears and stick them to a headband to be the BFG 

 Put stains on some old clothes and/or make a woolly beard to be Mr or Mrs Twit 

 

Whilst the aim of the day is to celebrate his wonderful books and support the Roald Dahl charity, it is also a great 

opportunity for parents/carers to meet your child’s new adults and explore the classrooms, especially those who 

will not have seen inside school due to Covid restrictions.  

 

We would like to invite you to join us for a Roald Dahl story session on  

 

Tuesday 13th September 2022 from 2:00-3:00pm  

 

To support parents who have children in different year groups, we will facilitate movement between classes 

during the hour. 

 

We hope that you will be able to join us.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs J. Cockerill      Mrs D Reynolds 

Deputy Headteacher/English Lead   Headteacher 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

https://www.roalddahl.com/charity
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=3635
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